
As we come to the end of the Autumn term, I would like to
take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their
continued support. It has been a busy and rewarding term,
and your partnership has been invaluable in helping us
achieve success.

We are thrilled to share that we had a successful Ofsted
inspection earlier this term. The full report is now available on
the HHA website, and we encourage you to read it to see the
recognition of our school’s hard work and dedication.

This term has also been enriched with a variety of
educational trips, engaging assemblies, and visits from
inspiring speakers. These events have provided valuable
opportunities for our students to learn beyond the classroom
and broaden their horizons.

Another exciting milestone in Heron Hall’s history is that, for
the first time, we have both Year 12 and Year 13 students in
our sixth form. More information about their progress and
achievements can be found on pages 4-6 of this newsletter.

Finally, I would like to extend my warmest wishes to you and
your family for a joyous Christmas and a Happy New Year. We
look forward to welcoming everyone back in January for
another successful term.

Mr Barzey
Headteacher
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Upcoming Events 

Thursday, 9th January
       - Year 7 Parents’ Evening

 Tuesday, 21st January
       - PTA Coffee Morning

Thursday, 23rd January
    - Year 12 Parents’ Evening
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Keep up-to-date with
upcoming events at HHA

 1st school day of Spring Term - Tuesday 7th
January 2025.
Thursday, 9th January: Year 7 Parents’ Evening
Tuesday, 21st January: PTA Coffee Morning
Thursday 23rd January: Year 12 Parents’
Evening
Thursday, 30th January: Year 9 Options Evening
Thursday, 6th February: Year 9 Parents’
Evening
17th - 21st February : HALF TERM

                               

16.12.2024Edition 19

Together we can succeed
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Last Tuesday, we hosted our annual Yuletide Coffee Morning, 
and it was wonderful to see so many parents and carers join us. 
The main focus of the event was communication, particularly the use of Arbor as the
school’s primary communication platform. We encourage all parents to download the
Arbor app and enable notifications to stay up to date with important school information.

The event was a festive success, with the
Christmas raffle being a highlight. Congratulations to all the lucky parents who won
prizes. The morning  concluded with an exciting Christmas quiz, 
which added a touch of holiday cheer.

The PTA would like to extend their warmest wishes for a safe and 
happy Christmas to all our  families. Looking ahead, the next 
PTA meeting will take place on 21st January 2025, and the focus 
will be ‘How to Keep Your Child Safe Online.’ We hope to see 
you there.

As the year draws to a close, we want to thank everyone for 
their incredible support and contributions to our events and 
initiatives throughout the year. Your involvement has helped us 
make a positive impact on our school community.
We hope you enjoy a joyful and restful holiday with your loved 
ones. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of us at 
the PTA. 

We look forward to seeing you in 2024 for more exciting events 
and opportunities to come. 🎄✨
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PTA Update and Season’s Greetings 
from the PTA 
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This term marks a significant milestone in Heron Academy’s history, as we
proudly welcome both Year 12 and Year 13 students for the first time. It 
has been an exciting and busy start to this new chapter, with our Sixth 
Formers embracing a wide range of opportunities both inside and beyond 
the classroom. In addition to the exceptional lessons delivered by our 
dedicated staff, the Sixth Form has benefited from a host of enriching
talks, workshops, and experiences designed to provide a well-rounded
education. 

Highlights from this term include:
STEM Inspiration: A fascinating talk by Dr. Anastasia Sofroniou, one of
our Trustees, for students studying Mathematics, Chemistry, Biology,
and Physics at A-levels.
Financial Support Insights: A vital session on the Sixth Form Bursary,
ensuring students are aware of the financial assistance available to
them.
University Guidance: The University of Hertfordshire visited twice,
delivering engaging talks on "Why Go to University?" and
"Apprenticeships vs University."
Careers Fair: The entire Sixth Form attended a Careers Fair at the
Tottenham Hotspur Stadium, exploring a range of future pathways.
UCAS Support: City University provided invaluable advice on crafting
outstanding UCAS statements for university applications.
Zurich Insurance Kickstart Programme: Many Year 12  students have
enrolled in this exciting initiative.
Envision Workshop Programme: A 20-week series 

        designed to help Year 12 students develop essential 
        skills is now underway.

Law Career Experience: Aspiring lawyers spent a day 
        with Hill Dickinson, gaining hands-on insights into the 
        legal profession.

PwC Visit: Over 30 Year 12 students visited PwC, one of 
      the Big Four accounting firms, in London. They learned 
      about career pathways, financial literacy, and what it takes 
      to succeed in a prestigious organisation.

Fortnighly 

Exciting Times for the Sixth Form at Heron
Academy
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This December, we brought some festive cheer to the Sixth Form
with the launch of the inaugural Year 12 vs Year 13 Christmas
Decoration Competition. Both year groups showcased their
creativity, adding a touch of holiday magic to the Sixth Form space.

To reward their hard work and celebrate the end of a successful
term, both Year 12 and Year 13 students will enjoy a reward trip to
Hyde Park’s Winter Wonderland, where they can soak up the festive
atmosphere. Additionally, we’re thrilled to announce that two exciting
trips abroad are planned for the end of the academic year, offering
even more memorable experiences for our Sixth Formers.

As the new Head of Sixth Form, one of my priorities has been
ensuring that all Year 12 students receive expert, impartial careers
advice. I’m delighted to share that every Year 12 student will have
completed a careers interview by the end of this term, with many
already requesting follow-up appointments.

Looking ahead, the momentum continues with university visits,
employability programmes, and more outside speakers and
workshops already confirmed. We are also preparing for a key
milestone: all Year 12 students will participate in Work Experience
placements during the summer term, giving them valuable insights
into the world of work.

It’s been a busy and rewarding term for the Sixth Form, and there’s so
much more to come. Thank you for your continued support as we
work together to provide our students with exceptional opportunities
and experiences.

Wishing you all a wonderful festive season.

Mr Pieri
Head of Sixth Form
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Exciting Times for the Sixth Form at Heron Academy ....cont
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Our Year 13 students have 
been hard at work completing 
and submitting their UCAS 
applications to secure 
university places for September
 2025.

With the dedicated support of their Sixth Form tutors and Head of
Year 13, Mr. Angeletos, students have been guided through every
step of this important journey. They have also benefited from expert
advice provided by university admissions tutors, who visited HHA
Sixth Form to deliver invaluable sessions on crafting strong
applications and understanding what makes a competitive candidate.

We are thrilled to share that our students have already received offers
to study a range of courses, including midwifery, childhood studies,
nursing, counselling, optometry, and radiography. These offers come
from prestigious institutions such as City, Hertfordshire, Greenwich,
Middlesex, and Nottingham, among others.

We are incredibly proud of our Year 13 students’ achievements as
they navigate the competitive university application process. Their
hard work and determination are truly commendable, and we look
forward to celebrating their continued success.

Fortnighly 

Year 13 UCAS Success
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Reading at Heron
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Reading is a vital skill that supports your child's academic success and personal
development. It enhances vocabulary, improves comprehension, and strengthens
critical thinking. Regular reading also boosts creativity, empathy, and focus, helping
children to excel not just in school but in life.

Encouraging your child to read daily—whether it’s books, articles, or even comics—can
foster a lifelong love for learning and open doors to countless opportunities.
Let’s work together to make reading a priority at home and in school.
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Reading at Heron....cont
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Reading at Heron....cont
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How Absence Affects your Child’s Attendance?
Did you know? 
Your child is expected to attend school for 190 days each year.
There are 175 non-school days each year. This means you have 175 days to
spend on family time, visits, holidays, shopping, household jobs and other
appointments.

Fortnighly 
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 Improving your Child’s Attendance
Did you know? Your child receives two attendance marks per day—one for the
morning and another for the afternoon.
If you have reported your child unwell in the morning, but they feel better later,
you can bring them back to school. Receiving an afternoon attendance mark
helps improve their attendance. If your child has an appointment during school
hours please bring them to school, whenever possible, before and after the
appointment.

 Evidence to Support Absences
You may be asked to provide evidence to support your child/ren’s absences if
attendance is a cause of concern, where we appreciate it could be difficult to
be able to get a sick note, here are some examples of evidence that can be
supplied - appointment cards or letters, copies of prescribed medicines, labels
or prescriptions. You can email copies of documentation, screenshots to the
attendance email which is heron.attendance@northstartrust.org.uk. When
evidence is provided to support absences, absences are authorised.

 The Importance of Punctuality 
Why It Matters:
·      Arriving on time sets a positive tone for the day, allowing your child to fully
engage in learning and activities.
Benefits of Being on Time:
·      Good attendance leads to more learning opportunities and increased
achievement.
·      Punctual students are better prepared and less likely to miss important
instructions.
Tips for Building a Routine:
·      Prepare clothes and bags the night before.
·      Aim to leave home with a few extra minutes to spare.

Fortnighly 

ATTENDANCE NEWSLETTER cont.
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ATTENDANCE NEWSLETTER cont.

If you need support to improve your child’s attendance or punctuality, we are happy
to meet with you to discuss any issues you feel are affecting your child’s attendance
as well as  provide support and advice. Please contact Mrs Mendez,  the Attendance
Lead via heron.attendance@northstartrust.org.uk.
 
For safeguarding purposes, please notify the school by 8.30am if your child will be
absent.
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We are excited to announce the upcoming launch of the  Heron Hall
Academy Online Preloved Uniform Shop, an 
initiative aimed at providing a convenient and 
sustainable solution for uniform needs within 
our school community. 

The launch of the Online Preloved Uniform Shop aligns with our
commitment to fostering a culture of sustainability and resourcefulness at
Heron Hall Academy. It also reflects our dedication to supporting families
by providing practical solutions to everyday needs. In the meantime, you
can purchase uniform by emailing the office at:
heron@northstartrust.org.uk.  

Fortnightly

We’d like to remind families that the Heron Hall’s 
Food Bank is available for those in need. With expanded 
storage facilities, we are now able to offer more dried 
food goods to help support even more families. 

The food bank is centrally organised and operated from the main school
office. We understand that these may be challenging times for some, and
we want to assure you that help is available. If you feel you could benefit
from the Heron Hall’s Food Bank, please don’t hesitate to contact the
school office for assistance.

HERON HALL’S  FOOD BANK

HHA PTA ONLINE PRELOVED UNIFORM SHOP....COMING SOON
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Homework plays a vital role in the academic 
development of our students. It reinforces what 
they’ve learned in the classroom, helps build 
independent learning skills, and prepares them for 
upcoming lessons. 

At Heron Hall Academy, we recognise the value of 
consistent practise and revision, and that’s why 
all homework is assigned through Satchel One, our homework online platform. 
By using Satchel One, both you and your child/children can easily access homework tasks,
track deadlines, and stay organised. We encourage you to check in regularly to ensure your
child is keeping up with their assignments.

Homework Expectation for each subject

Fortnightly

  HOMEWORK CLUB

04.10.2024
04.10.2024

Homework Club
We understand that completing homework can sometimes be challenging for students,
which is why we are pleased to offer additional support through our Homework Club. We will
be running the club three times a week in the school library form 3:30pm to 4:30pm.

This is a great opportunity for students to receive help with their homework in a quiet,
focused environment. Staff will be on hand to assist with any questions, ensuring that
students stay on track and complete their assignments on time.
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At Heron Hall Academy, we take great pride in our comprehensive 
Extra-Curricular programme, designed to enrich and enhance 
our  pupils' school experience. These activities provide an 
excellent opportunity for students to explore interests beyond
their academic subjects, ranging from  coding, sports, and 
robotics to baking.
By engaging in these diverse clubs, students not only build new skills but also foster
creativity, teamwork, and leadership. Our aim is to produce well-rounded, visionary
members of society who are equipped to succeed both inside and outside the
classroom.
We encourage all students to take advantage of these clubs to broaden their horizons
and make the most of their school journey. The schedule of the extra-curricula clubs is
below:

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS AT HERON HALL ACADEMY: ENRICHING
STUDENT EXPERIENCE

04.10.2024
04.10.2024
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We encourage all students to take advantage of these clubs to  broaden their horizons and
make the most of their school journey.  You can sign your child up for a club via Arbor.

Extra-Curricular Clubs at Heron Hall Academy: Enriching
Student Experience cont.

04.10.2024

Edition 19 16.12.2024

integrity    Visionary    excellence



Anxiety disorders in children - phobia
A  phobia is a type of anxiety disorder that is 
more than simple fear. Many people are afraid 
of things. Fear only becomes a phobia when 
you begin to organise your life around avoiding
 the thing that frightens you.

If you have a phobia, you’ll have an overwhelming need to avoid all contact with the source
of your anxiety. Coming into contact with the thing you are afraid of will cause you to feel
anxiety and/or panic. Sometimes just thinking about the thing can cause these feelings.

Phobias can be caused by many things, including:
animals
objects
places
situations

If the cause of your phobia is an object or animal that you do not see regularly, it’s unlikely
to affect your day-to-day life. But, if you encounter the cause of your phobia regularly, you
may find it very difficult to lead a normal life.

How common are phobias?
Phobias are the most common type of anxiety disorder. In the UK, an estimated 10 million
people have phobias. Phobias can affect anyone, regardless of age, sex and social
background.

Symptoms of phobias
People with phobias usually need to avoid contact with the thing that causes fear. How far
someone with a phobia will go to avoid contact varies considerably.
For example, someone with a fear of spiders (arachnophobia) may not want to touch a
spider, while someone else may not be able to even look at a picture of one.
This means that all phobias can limit your daily activities and may cause severe anxiety and
depression.

Next edition: Types of anxiety 2
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FINANCIAL HELP
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